
RMGC Members Annual Meeting 
November 11, 2024 

5:30 PM Event Center 
 

Minutes 
 

1. Welcome 
         
            The President Jon Shaffer welcomed everyone and called the meeting to  
            order. He introduced the Board members. 
 

2. Attendance 
 
Some 100 members were in attendance and the meeting therefore 
declared quorum. 

 
3. Golf Course Update 

   
           Jacque Vigil gave an update on the golf courses. Highlighted Rossmoor is                                                  
  getting new golf carts in the first quarter of 2025. 
 

4. New Board Members 
 

Two Board members – Greg Gould and Roddy Lee have completed their 
3-year term as Directors.  A Selection Committee has nominated two 
members at large to replace them – Mike Miracle and Norm Andrews. 
The nominations were unanimously approved by the attending 
members. 

 

5. By-Laws Amendments 
 
Several amendments have been proposed by the Board to bring them up 
to date to current situation. These amendments have been posted on the 
RMGC web site and on the bulletin board in the club house. There being 
no questions on the amendments, adoption of the new by-laws was 
proposed by Larry Thompson and seconded by Bryan Burnett.  The new 
By-Laws were unanimously approved by the attending members. 
 



 

6. Tournament Awards 
 

Chuck Moran presented the following Tournament Awards: 
 

i) Trophy & Bag Tag Award for: 
Stroke Play Champion Barry Savnik 
Match Play Champion Chris Tallon 
Director Cup Champion Greg Gould 

 
ii)            Flight Match Play Awards to: 

John Dwyer, Greg Gould, Bryan Burnett, David    
Jennings 

 

7. Man-of-the-Year Award 
 
For 2024 Man-of-the-Year Award the Board had selected Chuck Moran. 
President Jon Shaffer presented the Award & Bag Tag to Chuck Moran. 

 
 

8. Q&A 
 
President Jon Shaffer held a Q&A session answering several questions 
from the members, including having more Scramble Tournaments, 
which was noted by Jon and Bill Keeley, who will be RMGC President in 
2025. 

 
 

9. Closure 
 

President Jon Shaffer thanked all the members for attending the meeting 
and for giving him the opportunity to serve as RMGC President in 2024. 
The meeting was closed at 7:15 pm. 

 
 
 


